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Short on band width tonight - will upload photos next time . . .

CVH Chatter February 2022

It’s been a few months since our last newsletter, so there’s quite a lot
to catch up on.

what we did

Murder on the Moors - we held our very own dramatic murder mystery
in the hall, with a small cast of seriously dubious characters and an
enthusiastic jury of 20 odd people (read that how you like!). Susie was
convicted by the jury, but it was subsequently revealed that Mr N

Manuel was in fact the villain of this piece. All present shared a supper
of chilli and curry followed up with sticky toffee pudding with stewed
fruit. Needless to say, plenty of liquid refreshment was enjoyed.

This event was especially enjoyed by our lovely Irene, who sadly passed
away at home just two weeks later, aged 92 yrs.

November’s Pub event was a bonfire party with soup, spuds and NO
fireworks!

Post Arwen Craft Fair - In spite of the cold weather and lack of power
in the run up, we held a small but perfectly formed craft fair on the
first Sunday of December. A yummy collection of cakes and seven
different crafters’ stalls welcomed a good number of visitors to the
hall; The company and laughter a wonderful tonic following a

challenging few weeks for us all!

New Year’s Eve was celebrated in suitable style with music, food,
beverages and a bonfire …. or was it in fact an inferno?

Burns’ Night Supper in January was magnificent. Bagpipe music, tartan
bunting and table napkins, mounds of steaming haggis, tatties and

(home grown ) neeps, whisky galore and cracking cranachan! 20 friends
and neighbours gathered together and celebrated the Scottish Bard,

only just falling short of reels and flings!!

Now, there’s a possibility for a new club!!

Clubs

Our games nights continue to be popular - every Thursday evening
from 7pm. We now have a pool table to complement the table-tennis,
darts and dominoes. Poker (no money involved) is upping the ante too.
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Knitters and/or natterers meet on the 1st and 3rd Tuesday of the
month from 10-30 onwards

Pilates started up after Christmas with Susie Tate on Thursday
mornings. Susietate8@gmail.com

All are welcome to join any of these events or clubs. email Susie on
bookings@carrshieldvillagehall.co.uk for more details.

Next up . . .

Pub events

February 26th come to celebrate St
David’s Day

March 26th (I’ve forgotten!)

April 30th AGM (with Easter
bonnets?)

May 28th Jubliant jubilations for
the Queen’s Jubilee!

Craft workshops

Sunday Feb 20th Lino cut printing in the morning, possibly followed by
something else in the afternoon. Contact Barbara Scott on
doraduck@icloud.com
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